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Etha Grogan 
Planning Board Secretary 
City of Beacon 
One Municipal Plaza 
Beacon, NY 12508 
 
 
 
Re: River Ridge 

ARB Review – Proposed Porch Roof Additions 
 

  
September 24, 2019 
 
Dear Etha, 
 
The Applicant is requesting that the ARB review a proposed addition of front porch roofs for all 
townhouse units that did not originally have a roof over their front porch. The Applicant wants all units 
to have a front porch roof. The design of the roof is the same at each unit. 
 
Please find enclosed: 
 

• (5) copies of Sheet 6 – Renderings, dated September 24, 2019 – showing the previously 
approved renderings 
 

• (5) copies of Sheet 6 – Renderings, dated September 24, 2019 – showing the proposed 
renderings with all units having a front porch roof. 
 

• CDROM with copies of submitted drawings and 11x17 versions of same 
 
 
Thank you. Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Aryeh Siegel 
Aryeh Siegel, Architect 
 


	Aryeh Siegel, Architect

